
  
 

15th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are probably aware, it is Red Nose Day on Friday 19th March. Due to Covid, we will                   
not be able to celebrate as we would have done in the past but we would still like children to                    
come to school wearing non-uniform on the day and to do this you can make a donation on                  
Parent Pay. 

As before, in order to support us with Covid related issues, we ask that children ​do not come                  
to school in pyjamas, onesies or any sort of fancy dress, princess dress or superhero               
costume but just non-uniform clothes. It is really important that children come sensibly             
dressed due to all the other difficulties faced by school at the moment. Children should also                
not bring any other props, hats or accessories. 

I apologise if this seems quite strict. We would really like to support Red Nose Day as it is                   
such a worthy cause but we must keep everyone in school safe. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support, 

  

 

Mrs Grant 

  

 
 

 

   

 

 

                                         

 


